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ADDENDUM # 4 

TO THE CONSTRUCTION DOCUMENTS 

For 

Lumber River State Park – Wire Pasture Access Development 

SCO ID # 16-14432-01A 

for the  

Division of Parks and Recreation 
 

Date: August 6, 2024 

To All Construction Documents Holders 

The following changes, additions, and/or deletions are hereby made a part of the Construction Documents for 
the above noted project, fully and completely as if the same were fully contained therein. All other terms, 
conditions, drawings and specifications of the Construction Documents remain unchanged. 

A State of Emergency has been issued by Governor Cooper because of excessive rainfall resulting in 
dangerous flooding and damaging winds that could lead to downed trees in our area. Therefore, the bid date 
has been changed for safety precautions. 

This Addendum must be acknowledged in the Form of Proposal (FOP). 

 

SPECIFICATIONS: 

1. NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

Change Date for receipt of Bids from August 8, 2024 to August 22, 2024. 

Sealed proposals will be received by the Department of Natural and Cultural Resources - Division 
of Parks and Recreation at 2819 Princess Ann Road, Orrum, NC, at the Princess Ann Access and 
Park office of Justin Williamson up to 2:00 pm August 22, 2024 and immediately thereafter publicly 
opened and read for the furnishing of labor, material and equipment entering into the construction of 

Lumber River State Park – Wire Pasture Access Development Project   
    SCO ID # 16-14432-01A                                                
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